Low turnout for asymptomatic testing at TLDSB schools - Lindsay Advocate

By Kirk Winter



At the recent Trillium Lakelands District School Board meeting, student trustee Kaylee Kelly took the opportunity to ask Director of Education Wes Hahn what the turnouts have been like at the asymptomatic testing clinics the board has been offering across TLDSB.

"The last clinic we offered in Huntsville, the turnout was relatively low," Hahn said.

"Up to this point we have not discovered a single new case through asymptomatic testing across the board (so far clinics have been offered in Haliburton, Lindsay and Huntsville).

TLDSB facilitates voluntary targeted COVID-19 testing in partnership with Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit; Haliburton, Kawartha, Pine Ridge District Health Unit; and the Ministry of Education.

In addition to daily screening, masking, and the other health and safety measures, targeted testing in schools "is an important layer of protection that helps to limit the spread of COVID-19," an earlier media release stated.

When schools are open again, targeted COVID-19 testing is voluntary for asymptomatic students and staff. Consent will be required from parents/guardians of students under 18 years old.

1 of 1 7/19/2021, 3:03 PM